800 Independence Ave., 5. W.

{05, Deporment Washington, B.C. 20591
of Transportation

Federal Avigtion
Administration

DEC. 2 205

Mr. Andy Leimer

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Qakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

Dear Mr. Leimer:

We have received the ICOM Inc. letter dated November 17, 2015 notifying the Federal
Aviation Administration of the application for the Federal Communications Commission
(FCC). The certification of the Transceiver, Model IC-A120, FCC ID: AFJ369700 is
completed. We have no objection to the FCC Certification of this very high frequency (VHF)
ICOM Ine. air ground Transceiver, which operates in the aviation protected VHF band of
118.0 MHz to 136.975 MHz, with 25 MHz and 8.33 kHz channel spacing. Applicant should
be aware that 8.33 kHz is not allowed within the United States National Air Space.

If you require any additional information, please contact Ms. Annette Allender, Electronics
Engineer, Spectrum Planning and International Group, at (202) 267-3893 or via e-mail
annefte allender(@faa.gov.

Sincerely,

Robert A. Frazier
Manager, Spectrum Planning and
International Office

cc

Hideji Fujishima

ICOM Inc. )

Email: world_support@icom.co.jp.com
Ph.: +81 6 6793 8424



